
Head of Planning Services
Chichester District Council

14th November 2023

Your ref: SI/23/02149/FUL
Our ref: KHP/6780

Dear Sir

Re: Planning Application: SI/23/02149/FUL
Demolition of existing barn and erection of 2 no. semi-
detached dwellings.
Land Adjacent To 37 Chalk Lane Sidlesham Chichester West
Sussex PO20 7LW

The following is a response along with accompanying documents as requested
by the Council’s letter dated 22/09/2023. The Council’s letter stated the
application was incomplete for a number of reasons. The responses are as
follows.

1. The requested CIL assumption of liability form is submitted along with this
letter.

2. Foul Sewage Assessment.

Connection to the main sewer is available and is being proposed. There is
a main sewer among chalk lane which serves the various properties. The
proposed development will be able to connect to the main sewer.

3. A Surface Water Drainage Statement has been prepared as requested and
is attached.

4. A fully detailed Sustainable Construction and Design Statement is submitted
along with this response.

5. The existing building does not provide any habitat for bats or other protected
species as set out in the Supporting Statement submitted with the planning
application. The building is a steel portal framed building clad in steel with
no opportunity for bats to roost. The proposals will include measures to
enhance and provide habitat for bats within the proposed new dwelling. A
biodiversity survey has been instructed. This will be submitted as soon as




